
Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel
Public Call for Evidence

Just what is a ‘sustainable population’?
Tell us what you think?

All written and oral submissions will be uploaded to the Scrutiny website as 
a matter of course with the exception of any evidence received under a 
confidential or private agreement which, in accordance with Jersey Data 

Protection legislation, will not be released into the public domain. 

The Corporate Services (Migration and Population) Sub-Panel  
will review the current population policy of the Council of Ministers,  
as outlined in the draft Strategic Plan. The Sub-Panel would like  
to hear your views on the matters of population sustainability  
and inward migration.  

Please contact us by Monday 20th April: 
Write to: Scrutiny Office, Morier House, St Helier, JE1 1DD 
Email: scrutiny@gov.je  Telephone: 441080; Fax: 441077.


